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EPINEPHRINE FOR EMERGENCY FIRST AID

Effective July 1, 2014, Governor Dannel P. Malloy signed a new state law for the administration of epinephrine during regular school hours. Public Act 12-176 is designed to protect all students with a potential life-threatening allergy. The purpose is to provide emergency first-aid to a student who experiences a life-threatening allergic reaction even if the student has never been diagnosed with a life-threatening allergy and/or does not have prior written authorization for the administration of epinephrine.  The legislation requires schools to designate and train qualified school employees to administer emergency epinephrine in cartridge injectors to any student having a first time allergic reaction when the school nurse is absent or unavailable during the regular school day. A student’s parent or guardian may submit, a written directive to the school nurse to prohibit the administration of epinephrine to such student. If you do not wish your child to receive this lifesaving medication you must notify your school nurse in writing.


